
DEMOCRATS  DEFINE  CHILD
MOLESTERS AS GAY
Catholic League president Bill Donohue explains this unusual
headline:

“The House of Representatives will vote this week, possibly
tomorrow, on a hate crimes bill championed by gay groups that
includes pedophiles under the rubric of sexual orientation.
This is the ultimate confession: liberal Democrats think of
pedophiles as indistinguishable from homosexuals.

“When this subject came up last week in the House Judiciary
Committee, an amendment to the hate crimes bill that would
have  excluded  pedophilia  from  the  definition  of  sexual
orientation  was  defeated  by  Democrats  along  party  lines,
13-10. This was considered good news by gay organizations like
the Human Rights Campaign, left-wing groups like the ACLU and
various Jewish groups like the ADL.

“The debate is over: for liberals, child molesters should be
given the same rights as homosexuals. Moreover, they should be
given more rights than pregnant women and veterans; the latter
two categories were explicitly denied coverage under the hate
crimes  bill.  Even  worse,  an  amendment  that  would  bar
prosecution based in whole or in part on religious beliefs
quoted from the Bible, the Tanakh (Judaism’s sacred book) or
the Koran was defeated by Democrats along party lines, 11-8.
In other words, religious speech may be denied First Amendment
protection.

“There would be national outrage over this if the media were
to report on it and the public were allowed to weigh in on it.
But the clock is ticking and freedom and morality are hanging
in the balance.”

Rep. John Conyers is leading the supporters of this bill:
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contact john.conyers@mail.house.gov

Rep. Louie Gohmert is leading the opposition:
contact louie.gohmert@mail.house.gov
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